
Dates to Remember 

12/01 ~ No School 
12/03 ~ Site Council 
12/16 ~ PTO meeting 
12/18 ~ After School Dance 3~5 
12/19 ~ Activity Day 
12/22 ~ Christmas Vacation  
01/05 ~ Back to School 
01/07 ~ Site Council 
01/19 ~ Holiday ~ No School 
01/20 ~ PTO meeting 
01/23 ~ Progress Reports 
01/29 ~ Conferences ~ No School 
 

IMMUNIZATIONS  
 
The Exclusion Day is scheduled 
for February 18, 2009. This one will 
be for all the students (6th, 7th & 
8th). Please have your child’s 
immunizations updated soon.  If 
you have any questions please 
contact the Josephine County 
Health Department @ 474-5325. 
Their immunization hours are 
Monday through Friday, 8:00a.m. – 
11:30a.m. and 1:00p.m. – 4:30p.m.  
After updating your child’s shot 
records please send a copy to the 
LSMS office.  Thank you. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
December/January 
Newsletter 2008/09 

Savage Lincoln  

Middle School 

N
on

pr
of

it 
O

rg
an

iz
at

io
n 

U
.S

. P
os

ta
ge

 
Pa

id
 

Jo
se

ph
in

e 
Co

un
ty

 
PE

RM
IT

 #
11

 

Li
nc

ol
n 

Sa
va

ge
 M

id
dl

e 
Sc

ho
ol

 
85

51
 N

ew
 H

op
e 

Rd
 

G
ra

nt
s P

as
s, 

O
R.

 9
75

27
 



 

CONGRATULATIONS! 

Red Ribbon Week Essay 
Contest Winners  

1st Place-Kendall Cummings 

2nd Place-Jared Rydell 

3rd Place-Curly DeVos 

Honorable Mentions 

Lacey Maynard, Aaron Jorgenson 
and Kenny Rodriguez.                

Way to write! 

Girls Volleyball 

And the winner for the fall 
Sportsmanship award is…………Girls 
Volleyball!  All teams in our 
conference vote for the school they 
feel have the best sportsmanship 
and our girls won!  Congratulations!!  

7th Grade Science 
 
All 7th grade students are 
required to do a science project.  
All science projects will be due, 
January 26, 2009.   

 

 

 

Bookmark Winners 

For drug awareness week we had a 
bookmark competition during Guide 
Group.  The top 3 bookmarks from 
each guide group were put into the 
library for all students to vote on. 
Students that received the most 
votes receive a Lincoln Savage 
sweatshirt.  Congratulations go to: 

8th ~ Brianna Sorensen 
7th ~ Colleen Bailey  
6th ~ Deserae Branscomb  
 

Thank You 
 
We would like to thank Rene Pare 
owner of Pennies Worth Acres 
Nursery and Mountain View 
Landscaping for the four beautiful 
tress he donated for our front 
court yard.  We truly appreciate the 
trees and thank him for planting 
them. 
 
Sonic Drive-in on Union Ave has 
been kind enough to donate free 
Wacky Pack kid’s meal and Slushy 
certificates.  Wal-Mart donated 
several items and Abby’s Pizza 
donated pizza coupons. This will go 
to students with perfect attendance 
and academic excellence.   

 

PBS DONATIONS 
 
We have started our PBS incentive 
program for this school year. We 
will be giving out prizes for positive 
behavior, good attendance and 
academic excellence.  We have 
been asking businesses to help us 
out with prizes.  If you have any 
new items you would like to donate 
or have any ideas please contact 
Lincoln Savage at 862-2171.  
 

Winter Sports 

Wrestling and Girls basketball will 
begin 1/5/2009.  Wrestling is available 
for 6th, 7th, and 8th graders.  Girl’s 
basketball is for 7th and 8th grade 
only.  Packets will be available 
12/8/2008.  If your student would like 
to play, they must have their 
physical, paperwork and $100.00 fee 
in by 12/15/2008 to be eligible to 
participate.   

From our Family to Yours 

Do you know a family that may be 
struggling this holiday season?  
LSMS would like to help with a 
Holiday dinner! Please contact Mrs. 
Rodgers @ 862-2171 to nominate a 
family or donations! 


